

Steven Agnew MLA Room 258 Parliament Buildings Stormont BT4 3XX

12th June 2017

Democratic Services Officer Henry Downey Belfast City Council Chief Executive's Department City Hall Belfast BT1 5GS

Dear Mr Downey,

Thank you for your correspondence dated 4th July regarding the Historical Institutional Child Abuse Inquiry.

This is very much an urgent matter, and I, and the Green Party, do not believe that the failure of the traditional parties to form a NI Assembly Executive should hold up this process.

This is why I have written to the Secretary of State urging him to intervene and use his position to ensure this report is implemented immediately, and would ask that all those political parties in the Belfast City Council urge their leadership to do the same.

Yours sincerely,

Steven Agnew